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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

RV ; Box 938
May 1, 2001 200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Fax: (867) 920-4761

By facsimile
Our file: EA01-002
PEHDZEH KI FIRST NATION
General Delivery
Wrigley NT. XOE 1EO

Dear Mr. Sergeant,
RE: Participation in the Canadian Zinc Corporation Environmental Assessment

Thank you for your letters dated April 15 and April 30, 2001 and the on-going communication between
Sharon Pellissey of your office and my staff. I would also like to acknowledge the comments provided on
the drafi Terms of Reference and the suggestion of including other projects in the watershed of the
Nahanni when considering the cumulative effects assessment of the proposed development.

The Review Board appreciates the importance of consulting with First Nation’s and is sensitive to the
unique circumstances of the Deh Cho. To that end, | would appreciate receiving suggestions for
improving our method and timing of consultations with the Pehdzeh Ki First Nation, and other First
Nations in the Deh Cho on the current and future environmental assessments.

Roland Semj
A/Executive Director

¢. Chris Reid, by email

Roland Semjanovs AfExecutive Director {BGT) 873-5029
Bridgette Larocque Finance and Administration Officer {867) 873-5257
Louic Azzolini Environmental Assessment Officer {BG6T) 873-9189
Roland Semjanovs Communications Officer {867) 873-9636

Web site: www.mveirb.nt.ca



Louie Azzolini

From: l.ouie Azzolini

Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2001 5:02 PM
To: Chris Reid (E-mail)

Subject: Copy of letter to the Pehdzeh K'i FN
By facsimile

Our file: EA01-002

PEHDZEH KI FIRST NATION

General Delivery
Wrigley NT. XOE 1EO

Dear Mr. Sergeant,

RE:  Participation in the Canadian Zinc Corporation Environmental Assessment

Thank you for your letters dated April 15 and April 30, 2001 and the on-going communication between Sharon Pellissey
of your office and my staff. 1 would also like to acknowledge the comments provided on the draft Terms of Reference™
and the suggestion of including other projects in the watershed of the Nahanni when considering the cumulative effects
assessment of the proposed development.

The Review Board appreciates the importance of consulting with First Nation’s and is sensitive to the unique
circumstances of the Deh Cho. To that end, I would appreciate receiving suggestions for improving our method and -
timing of consultations with the Pehdzeh Ki First Nation, and other First Nations in the Deh Cho on the current and
future environmental assessments.

Sincerely,

Roland Semjanovs
A/Executive Director

c. Chris Reid, by email

Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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